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Thank you for renewing on time - a much-needed boost to our bank account. 

We are gearing up now for Noosa Open Studios which opens on August 30 at 9am. Please

take home your wall art before August 23 as the hanging will commence on Sunday August

25 and completed on Thursday afternoon August 29. A reminder there will be no activity

group meetings from Friday August 30 to Sunday September 8.

Those with items in the shop will be contacted shortly, as the shop end of Boronia is needed

for NOS so our stock needs to be condensed into the main shop area. Sally and team will be

rearranging the cabinets/shelves on August 18, to make room for the delivery of the NOS

artworks on Saturday August 24. Your surplus stock items can be collected during the week of

August 19 - 22 please. 

The rosters for the event will be in the Gallery very soon and we would be really grateful if

you would volunteer to meet and greet our visitors, help in the café or the shop. This is a

huge event for us and we often have as many as 800 visitors come through the House during

those 9 days. The café will be open each weekend.

 
If you can be anything, please be kind.

https://us8.campaign-archive.com/?e=%5BUNIQID%5D&u=aa26b3c8b43c51faea1d9f45e&id=6b26cf8ed9
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Jan

President

PS: Please remember to wear your membership lanyards when you are in Wallace

House. These should now have an orange card in the pocket.

POP-UP CAFÉ

We need a volunteer to organise the café (PUC) for the first weekend of Noosa
Open Studios. Both Exhibition PUC co-ordinators have prior commitments for that

weekend. Both are happy to give guidance beforehand  if needed.

The café is advertised in the trail guide and is always a very lucrative fundraiser for us.
So please if you can spare some time the weekend of August 30, Sept 1 and 2, we
would love to hear from you. There will be rostered on volunteers to assist but it's the

overall set-up that needs a volunteer to make sure we have all the food and beverages
available to keep our reputation as a provider of good fare alive and well.

Please contact Jan - create@noosaartsandcrafts.org.au 

Noosa Open Studios

August 30 - September 8

9am to 3pm daily

Noosa's Premier

Christmas Market

Save the dates

November 15 - 17

9am to 3pm daily

mailto:create@noosaartsandcrafts.org.au
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Members Belinda, Joan and Sue enjoying

the sunshine on World Embroidery Day -

July 30 was the day that members of the

Embroidery Group celebrated with a

“stitch-in” on the banks of the Noosa River.

Many people visited their display,

commenting on how unique their work

was.

Visitors expected to see tablecloths and

doilies and were complimentary towards

their work, some of which are described as

“Thread Painting”and 3-D pieces known as

“Stumpwork”.

They enjoyed meeting so many people

from interstate as well as locals, and the

opportunity to share their art.

 

A quick reminder to all those who have items in the

Wattle Studio Shop. Please volunteer for shop duty -

there have been a few spaces recently and it puts

pressure on the office if no one is there to take money for

vouchers, shop sales etc.

Please ensure you fill out the tags - front and back as

shown. Without this information clearly written it makes

it difficult for processing payments. Member Sue Hayllar

writes up all the sales onto the stock sheets for Robyn

Bryant every month and Robyn, another wonderful

volunteer,  looks after all your shop sales and payments.

Both she and Sue are finding it increasingly difficult and
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time consuming when tags are not easy to read.

Your attention to these details would be much

appreciated. Please check your tags when you are next in

the House.

This may be of interest
to some of our members
who are recording their
family history. Lots of
creative ideas to share.

WORKSHOPS FOR 2024

Bookings are open and you can also book online.

August - Wednesday afternoons - Knitting for beginners - with Irene Baker-Finch
August 10 & 11 -Weekend - Shellac, Pastel & Charcoal - with Lizzie
August 17 &/or 18 - Weaving is Healing - with René Bahloo
September 10 - Fabulous Acrylics - with Lizzie Connor
November 2 & 3 - Energise your painting - with Trevor Purvis

CRM:001260487394

https://noosaartsandcrafts.org.au/book-a-workshop/
http://www.facebook.com/noosaartsandcraftsassociation
http://www.twitter.com/WallaceHouse7
http://instagram.com/noosa_arts_crafts
https://noosaartsandcrafts.org.au/
mailto:create@noosaartsandcrafts.org.au

